
New Bedford Police reminder:
Headquarters  parking  lot  is
an  “Internet  Purchase
Exchange Site”
We  have  received  several  complaints  of  individuals  being
robbed during transactions initiated online or in real time
between individuals. A reminder that the parking lot at police
headquarters,  871  Rockdale  Ave.,  is  an  Internet  purchase
exchange site.

The lot is under video surveillance 24 hours a day, seven days
a week. Please be safe when making transactions.
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